
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:   June 23, 2006  
 
To:  Firms and Individuals Interested in North Dakota Judicial Technology Projects 
 
From:  Kurt T. Schmidt  

Director of Technology  
 
Subject: Request for Proposal (RFP) – ND State Court Administrator’s Office  

Jury Management System. 
        
The State of North Dakota, Unified Judicial Branch has issued a Request For Proposals (RFP), for the 
purchase of a Commercial Off The Shelf (COTS) Jury Management System to replace an aging custom 
developed jury management system.   
 
The complete RFP, any amendments to the RFP, schedule of events and RFP related information can 
be retrieved from the following web site: http://www.ndcourts.com/rfp.  Vendors are encouraged visit 
the web site often to check for updated information related to the RFP. 
 
All vendor communication regarding this RFP and all sealed proposals must be submitted to the Project 
Director listed below.   
 
Sealed proposals in response and subject to the conditions of the RFP will be received until 2:00 P.M. 
Central Time, July 26, 2006. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the North Dakota Judicial Branch. 
 
 
 
Kurt T. Schmidt  
Director of Technology  
State Court Administrators Office  
600 East Boulevard Ave. Dept. 180  
Bismarck, ND 58505  
Fax: (701) 328-1041 
Email: technology@ndcourts.com  
 


